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Those who love me will keep my word, and my Father will love 

them, and we will come to them and make our home with them. 

John 14:23 

 

 

 

 

Information From Council 

 
• The monthly Council meeting was held May 12 

• Nomination Committee has begun the search for new council 
members to replace those Council members ending their terms in 
December 

• Finance reported a $3,000 deficit for the month of April 
• Property, Evangelism and Fellowship provided committee updates 

• The Church Picnic will be June 26 at Grater Park.  More 
info to come 

• Evangelism will be serving meals prior to VBS 
• Property is partnering with S. June Smith (Excentia) for 

annual security/fire alarm testing. 
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This Week At Holy Trinity 
 

 

 

View This Month's Calendar Here  
 

 

View Next Month's Server Schedule  
 

 

 

  

More Info For You  
 

 

 

A big thank you to all who attended the Not So High Tea on Sunday, and all those who 
brought in the goodies. Major kudos to the waiters who were so very helpful and 

attentive. A lovely time of fun and fellowship. 
~Kathy Kuhns 

Congratulations to Table 2 for winning Tea Jeopardy! 
Additional Not So High Tea Photos Are On Our Website 

 

   

 
 
 

God on Tap 

Nonna Rosa in Akron 
God on Tap is Tuesday, May 24, 6:00 if 
you plan to eat, 7:00 if you want to join 
the conversation. If you haven’t already 
signed up and want to attend, sign up on 
the bulletin board in the fellowship hall or  
email bergluth@dejazzd.com 
by Sunday, May 22 
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Vacation Bible School  
July 25-28, 6:15-8:30pm.  

Monumental - Celebrating God’s 
Greatness.   

Volunteers please signup on the  sheet 
on the piano in the gathering area 

 
A simple meal will be offered at 5:30pm 

for families attending the program.  
 

VBS Decorating Committee:  
Tuesday from 6:30-8:00PM in the Social 

Hall 

Adult Forum 

We will be finishing our discussion 
around the article Freed to ask Difficult 
Questions from the Living 
Lutheran magazine. Please join in the 
discussion on this last day of Sunday 
school. All are welcome! 

 

 

Geraniums 

The church will be decorated with red 
geraniums on Pentecost Sunday, June 

5. Orders can be sent to the church 
office Deadline to order is May 26. 

6.5" pot- $4.50 each 
4.5" pot- $2.50 each 

News from Bergstrasse 

Check out the attached flyer for events 
taking place! 

 Bergstrasse Spring Flyer 
 

  

 

Moyer Memorial Scholarship 

The John H. Moyer and Erma R. Moyer Scholarship Trust of the Evangelical Lutheran 
Church at the Holy Trinity has been established through a gift by their son, John R. 
Moyer, to honor his parents and perpetuate the family's belief in the importance of 

higher education. 
The Trust provides for a one-year scholarship of $1,000 to be awarded annually to an 
active member of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church. As the investment grows, the Finance 
Committee can recommend to the Congregational Council increasing the amount. The 
Finance Committee will notify Congregational Council in June each year of the amount 
available to be awarded so the Council can determine the number of scholarships that 

can be offered. 
Applications and detailed Scholarship selection information can be obtained from the 
Church office. Completed applications and transcripts must be returned to the Church 

office no later than July 15. Congregation Council will approve all applicable scholarship 
applications. Scholarship checks will be produced and presented to each approved 

applicant in September. 
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Congratulations to our Graduates.  Please join us in 
recognizing and celebrating them, and all graduates, at our 

Sunday Liturgy June 5th. 
 

Clarice I. Doughty: Graduated from Juniata College with a Bachelor of 
Science, Environmental Science: Wildlife Conservation. Seeking 
employment as a Naturalist Educator. 
Nick Morgan: Received his Master’s degree from Penn State University in 
Aerospace Engineering. He will be an Aerospace Engineer testing 
equipment for the Army. 
Steve Homan: Graduated from Penn State University. He will be working at 
Betty’s Atomic Power Laboratory near Pittsburgh. 
Evelyn Cable: Graduates in August from University of Maryland Global. She 
wants to work for a company that has environment in mind. Would like to 
carry out her love of the earth through her communication skills. 
Matthew Sheaffer: Graduating from Ephrata High School and will attend 
HACC– Lancaster campus for nursing. 

 

 

 

 
SUMMER MUSIC OPPORTUNITIES 

A sign-up sheet will be in the Gathering Area 
for musicians willing to offer special music 
during the prelude for our summer 
liturgies. Please sign-up.  

 

 

 

Workshop: Understanding Loss and Grief During the Pandemic 

The majority of us have suffered from grief and the feelings of loss that often accompany 
it at one time or other in our lives. How we approach and work through grief is unique to 
each of us as is what we are feeling. The Covid-19 pandemic, with which we are still 
struggling, has resulted in a variety of losses over which many of us continue to grieve. 
With this in mind, you are invited to participate in a workshop on Saturday, June 11, 
from 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM at Holy Trinity that will focus on loss and grief and is designed 
to help each of us identify the loss and grief we are experiencing and begin the process 
of working through these to find a healthier place in our lives. The workshop will be led 
by Suzanne Accardo, who is a local grief counselor, life coach, and yoga instructor. There 
is a sign-up sheet in the gathering area, so please sign up and include your email address 
and telephone number. We need to know by June 8 if you are planning to attend. 

 



 

 

 

Looking for more information not included in this week's newsletter?  
Be sure to checkout our website!  

Thanks for reading! Have a great week ahead! 
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